
 

Michael D. McCoy 
Chief of Police Washington Police Department 

115 WEST JEFFERSON STREET  

WASHINGTON, ILLINOIS 61571  

NON-EMERGENCY (309) 444-2313  

FAX (309) 444-7511 

 

TO:   The Honorable Mayor Manier and Washington City Council  

FROM:  Chief Michael D. McCoy and Deputy Chief Jeff Stevens 

RE:   Motorcycle Bid Award 

DATE:   August 3, 2018 

 

Mayor and Aldermen, 
 

The City of Washington Police Department sought bids for three-year leases on two police 

motorcycles.  The only bid response was from Walters Brothers Harley-Davidson of Peoria.   

 

The bid price was in accordance with expectations, at $10,500 per motorcycle over the three year 

lease, for a total of $22,000 for both bikes for the three-year period. 

 

The Department would be responsible for additional equipment, title, and registration. 

 

We request Council approval to enter in to the described three-year lease for two 2019 Harley-

Davidson FLHTP motorcycles for police use. 

 


